

Highlights: New Well Update

BOARD MEMBERS

Cameron Svenson, President Ryan Walters, Vice President Linda Swoyer, Treasurer

Tyson Ruff, Member Bill Moran, Member Scott Sparman, Member

STAFF

Kristin Young ~ Billing Manager (PT) Ryan Scheurich ~ Maintenance (FT)

All members of Carrolls Water Association are responsible for knowing and following policies and procedures outlined in the Administrative and Operating Rules. This document can be found on our website at www.CarrollsWater.org under the 'Documents' tab. Need a hard copy? Please contact Linda at 360-901-5265 to have one mailed to you.

If you have a renter, who is not responsible for the water bill, please share their contact information so we can notify them when necessary.

NEW WELL UPDATE

We received Source Approval on May 31st. The engineering firm we are working with is currently finalizing the draft bid package for the final construction phase.

REMINDERS

- If you see water in an area that it shouldn't be and suspect a leak, please call us right away @ 360-747-7869
- Please do not put cash in the payment box at the Carrolls Store.
- Notify us if you have a change of mailing address or phone number. We need to keep this information up to date so that we can reach you if we are completing repairs in your area or have an emergency.



SIGN UP FOR COMMUNITY ALERTS

A reminder from Cowlitz County Sheriff's Office, Dept. of Emergency Management.

Want to receive emergency notifications?

Register your VoIP or cellphone today by scanning the QR code to visit the

Hyper-Reach •)) website







Facebook: www.facebook.com/CowlitzCountyDEM

Visit: www.co.cowlitz.wa.us/DEM

Call (360) 577-3130 or Email dem@cowlitzwa.gov



STAY IN TOUCH



(360) 747-7869







